
Armidale District Football Association 

Minutes of General Meeting 
Held 9

th
 July 2013 

In the Errol Browning Room, Rologas Complex Armidale 

 
 

Present: Graham Parsons (Chair), Jean Bone, Lindsay Grigg, Werner Schwarz,  

Charlie Brown, Rob Bedford, Matt Davis, Mark Farrant, Rex Gream, Quinten Dillon 

 

Apologies: Brooke Brennan, Tania Lennon, Tony Drozdowski, Luke Polson, Evan 

Quaife. 

Apologies accepted on motion by Mark Farrant, seconded Lindsay Grigg 

 

Minutes of Previous Meeting was accepted on motion by Werner Schwarz, seconded by 

Lindsay Grigg. 

 

Business Arising: Letter to council re Kerbside Coffee 

 

Treasurer’s Report was tabled by Rob Bedford who moved that the “Statement of 

Accounts as presented be accepted and all accounts be paid.” Seconded Mark Farrant. 

Accepted. 

 

Correspondence: 

IN: Letter from Armidale Council in regards to Kerbside Coffee 

 

OUT: Letters to Armidale Police, Armidale SES, Armidale Ambulance Station, St. 

John’s Ambulance, Armidale Fire Brigade re road closures etc. for the Jack Vallance 

Carnival 

Correspondence accepted on motion by Mark Farrant, Seconded Lindsay Grigg. 

Accepted. 

 

President’s Report – Graham Parsons 

Report re issues within football by FFA leaving sport. Some of the reasons given were, 

club culture, comp too competitive, poor quality coaching. 10-14 year olds had the lowest 

level of overall satisfaction with playing experience. 

 

 

Seniors; 

Acropolis Cup – Survey was sent to clubs by NIF to see when to hold competition, not all 

surveys have been returned. 

 

Juniors – Graham Parsons 

Some potential changes to still to some draws for 14’s comp, any draw changes will 

happen in the next couple of days. 

 



Referees – Rex Gream/Werner Schwarz 

Referees Payments – Juniors can be paid twice yearly if the approach Rex to organize 

Senior Appointments – 2 games don’t have referees this weekend, there are extra games 

in Armidale this weekend with NIF cross over games being played. 

 

Due to an issue with the Glen Innes v South Armidale Div. 2 game due to be played this 

weekend ADFA is to look at where Glen Innes 1
st
 Div. are playing, 

Motion by Werner Schwarz “That the ADFA Executive sort out where and when the 

Glen Innes V South Armidale Div. 2 game be played” seconded Mark Farrant. Motion 

Accepted. 

 

NIF: 

Referees performance reporting has been re-introduced, clubs have varying reactions to 

forms. 

FFA results of survey are on the Website. 

Meeting to be held with UNE on Monday re women’s football. 

 

General: 

George McGann passed away, He was involved with North Armidale, donated the table 

that is in the Errol Browning room. 

 

 

Next Meeting to be held 

Tuesday 13
th

 August 2013 

In the Errol Browning Room Rologas Complex Armidale 

 
 

 


